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References:  

 

A. Assembly Circular Letter No. 10 dated 02 September 2016 - Proposals for consideration by the 1st 

Session of the IHO Assembly 

B. Assembly Circular Letter No. 17 dated 22 February 2017 - Distribution of the second tranche of 

Assembly documents 

C. Assembly Circular Letter No. 18 dated 24 March 2017 - Distribution of the third tranche of 

Assembly documents 

 

 

Dear Hydrographer, 

 

1. In accordance with Reference A, the IHO Secretariat announced in Reference B, the distribution of 

document A.1/G/02, the “Red Book” comprising the proposals submitted to the 1st Session of the IHO 

Assembly and the comments provided by the Member States. 

 

2. The IHO Secretariat has received notification from a Member State withdrawing its comment on 

PRO1 - Discuss a way forward for the publication of a 4th Edition of the IHO Publication S-23 and 

include it in the next “3 year work programme”. 

 

3.  Consequently, a revised version of A.1/G/02/Rev.1 has been posted on the IHO Website (see: 

www.iho.int>Home>IHO Assembly>Assembly Circular Letters and Documents).  The revised English 

version also corrects the errors which were listed in the corrigendum in English A.1/MISC/Corr.1 

reported in Reference C.  This corrigendum in English has also been adjusted as a consequence. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Robert WARD 

Secretary-General 


